Amanda Ba:xenbruch

From: Gary Campbell <gcampbell8511@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:28 AM

To: Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: Manitowoc Library Board

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council Members,

| attended, through the city’s streaming service, the Monday, April 19" meeting of the Common Council {thank you for
providing this service). As Ms. Sulynn Moore requested in her public input, | would like to see a Library Board that is
more representative of the community. | support the appointment of Aaron Erdmann and Gregg Wolf to the two
positions on the board which are open as of June 1%. After hearing the remarks of Mr. Don Zimmer during the public
input, | am very concerned that the Library Board and management are becoming politically focused. At your next
monthly Common Council meeting, could you please review how the members of the Library Board are nominated and
approved.

Thank you for you consideration of this matter.

Gary Campbell
"Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not for men." Colossians 3:23

Be Alert !
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